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Since our our website server "Wild Apricot" has been purchased by Amazon,  it is a great time for us to reevaluate several features of the website which have been problematic, including the membership directory and some links. 
We are currently working on the software update to our membership directory, which is our most popular feature on the public website.   Every day we have people contacting us to find a pro-life medical professional.   A number of patients have written back thanking us for connecting them to an AAPLOG member. 
This is completely FREE ADVERTISING for your practice!
Please watch for an email in November or December, asking you to update your information in our new directory, which is currently under development.  Don't miss this opportunity to make yourself known to like-minded patients.
 
